
ROAD CONSTRUCTION NOTICE – Week of June 24, 2019  
 
For more information about Mayor Hornik’s 4-part Road Repair Initiative, roads scheduled to be 
repaired, and the process and notification of on-going work, please visit www.marlboro-nj.gov and click 
the “Road Repair” tab. 
 
Updates are made via Social Media, email and on the Township website.  Communication options can be 
found by visiting www.marlboro-nj.gov and clicking the ‘Communications for Residents’ button on the 
right hand side of the home page.   
 
Please note that all projects are weather permitting.  The scheduled time frame for this work is weather-
dependent, and every effort will be made to minimize any inconvenience to residents during this time.   
 

MARLBORO WATER DIVISION UPGRADES  
 ROAD/LANE CLOSED – DETOURS IN PLACE – POLICE PRESENT  

 
ROUTE 520 IN THE AREA OF THE MARLBORO MIDDLE SCHOOL - Marlboro Township Water Utility 
Division will be installing new valves at the intersection of Marlboro Middle School’s entrance driveway 
and Route 520 on Wednesday June 26, 2019 AND Thursday, June 27 from 7am until work is complete.  
This work will require a water service interruption / low pressure event at Marlboro Middle School and 
Marlboro Township Library. All customers affected by the repair work have received notification of this 
water event. There will be no changes in water quality. Detours will be in place, signs will be posted and 
Marlboro Police will be on site.   
 
Questions regarding traffic should be directed to Traffic and Safety and 732-536-0100.  Please call the 
water department at for non-traffic water project questions.  The Marlboro Water Division hours are 
Monday - Thursday 8:30am – 4:30 pm and can be reached at 732-536-0200 ext. 1816. As always, please 
call 732-536-0100 after office hours.  
 
Detour – Gordons Corner to Wyncrest Road and back to Route 520.  Officers will be stationed at 
Gordons Corner and Wyncrest, Route 520 and Gordons Corner, Route 520 and Wyncrest.   

 
 

ROADS TO REMAIN OPEN – CONSTRUCTION ADVISORY – POLICE PRESENT 
The roads will remain open and accessible during construction, although motorists are advised to use 

caution through the work zone. 
 
Ryan Road – Milling and paving operations have commenced this week from 7am – 5pm between 
Robertsville Road and the Manalapan border.  

WMUA Sewer Project - Work continues in the area of Route 79 south of Bucks Lane and Brandon Road.  
Police will be on site.  Daytime work will occur when the roadway can be open in both directions. Should 
lane closures be required, construction will be required overnight. Residents directly affected will be 
notified.  
 
NOTE: Police Officers will be site to assist motorists and residents.  Please call Marlboro Traffic and 
Safety at 732-536-0304 with further inquiries regarding this road work.  
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